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I am currently a Perfusionist with Perfusion Services Pty Ltd providing perfusion at Monash Medical 
Centre and Cabrini Hospital in Melbourne.  
 
Obtaining my CCP in 1999, I have worked in numerous units across Melbourne and interstate, 
including Townsville, Hobart and the ACT.   I have a particular interest in clinical training having 
formally and informally supervised many trainees.  
 
Joining the ANZBP in 2021, I look forward to contributing to the transition to the MSc in Perfusion 
course at MUSC, and beyond that to hopefully one day setting up a similar program for 
Australia/New Zealand. 
 
When not at work, I am busy chasing up my 4 children who are spread around the country, surfing 
when I can and tending to my beehives. 

 

 


